
Find  Out  How  Kanye  West
Proposed to Kim Kardashian

By Louisa Gonzales

Just because one of the most romantic holidays of the year has
come and passed, doesn’t mean we still can’t celebrate great
romantic moments, as viewers saw on the latest Keeping Up with
the Kardashians. According to UsMagazine.com,  although fans
already know that Kayne West proposed four months ago to Kim
Kardashian on her 33rd birthday in San Francisco, now thanks
to the reality show they now finally witnessed first hand how
it happened, Sunday, February, 16th. During the episode, we
all got to see the day leading up the main event and then
finally saw the big proposal, which happened at the AT&T Park
stadium, home of the San Francisco Giants. It was a beautiful
moment for the couple and for all the family, friends and fans
who got to see it.

What are some surprise proposal ideas?

https://cupidspulse.com/70440/how-kanye-west-proposed-kim-kardashian/
https://cupidspulse.com/70440/how-kanye-west-proposed-kim-kardashian/
http://www.usmagazine.com/entertainment/news/keeping-up-with-the-kardashians-recap-kanye-west-pulls-off-a-surprise-proposal-for-kim-kardashian-2014162


Cupid’s Advice:

Getting engaged is a special moment for many couples. The
memory of getting engaged to your lover is something you’ll
cherish and remember for the rest of your lives. Cupid has
advice on some great surprise proposal ideas:

1. Play a game and leave clues: One way to make your proposal
surprising and unique is to set up sort of game. Play game
where you leaves clues for your partner to find until it leads
all the way up to your ultimate popping the marriage question.
For example, throw a party with friends and family and have
them all wear t-shirts each with a different letter of “will
you marry me” and ask for a picture and afterwards when your
soulmate asks to see, it will read out the question. There are
other alternative games you could create and play to make your
engagement one to remember and unexpected for your other half.

Related: Kanye West Displays His Love for Kim Kardashian

2. Use food and other things your partner loves: Think about
some goodies and other things your lovebird loves and plan to
ask somehow involving them. Some ideas are to maybe arrange a
gift basket filled with the different assortment of sweets and
foods they like inside a basket and have the ring hidden
somewhere inside. You can also take your honey to a restaurant
and have the chef write it out on their plate or hide the
“will you marry me” question in a fortune cookie. There are
number of ways to go about getting engaged, just make sure to
keep it fun and unique, but remember to keep it true to you
and your love.

Related: 5 Celebrity Couples Who Celebrate Valentine’s Day in
Style

3. Ask the question somewhere unexpected: A fun and cool idea
would to take your significant other out to a specific place
where you planned in advance with people or friends to help
you get engaged. One idea is to take them to a park or the
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beach where an artist will draw a picture of the two you and
in the picture it will show you asking your love bug the
“marry me” question and with them responding with a “yes”. You
can really use anything to your advantage when finding cool
ways to ask for your sweethearts hand in marriage, it can be
you  asking  your  local  movie  theater  to  show  the  question
during the previews or something specifically unique to them
such as putting it in the ad’s section of the newspaper they
alway read.

What do you think are good ideas for a surprise proposal?
Share your ideas below.


